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ASX Release 

18 December 2023    

Barossa Gas Project update 

The Barossa Development Drilling and Completions Environment Plan (EP) was accepted by the 
regulator, the National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority 
(NOPSEMA) on Friday 15 December 2023. 
 
Following the setting aside of NOPSEMA’s March 2022 approval of the EP in September 2022, Santos 
has conducted further extensive consultation with Tiwi Island people and other relevant persons 
consistent with the applicable regulations, NOPSEMA’s guidelines, and guidance provided by the 
decision of the Full Federal Court in the Tipakalippa proceedings.  
 
Santos is proceeding with applications for all remaining approvals for the Barossa Gas Project. 
 
More information on the Barossa Gas Project can be found here. 
 
Ends. 
 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by Kevin Gallagher, Managing Director and Chief 
Executive Officer. 

 

https://www.santos.com/barossa/

